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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

September 18, 2025 
 
Work will resume Friday, September 18 in Calder Creek, Ives Park to repair the failing culvert.  
Initial work is expected to be completed by Wednesday, September 24.  The temporary culvert 
will be removed near the end of October. For your safety, please abide by any instructions 
provided to reroute traffic during this time. 
 

 
 

 
 
Erik Billing 
Public Works Operations Supervisor 


